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Laureen Drolet
84 Branch Turnpike, # 138
Concord, NH 03301

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

As a 15+ year resident of the City of Concord, NH, | do not support the Northern Pass project. I've read
a number of articles, news reports, plans, etc. and while there may be a few jobs added for NH
residents, overall, it does not provider overall value to the State.

Our electric rates will not be reduced. Our beautiful landscape will be forever devastated by the HUGE
towers and widened right-of-way paths; with a negative impact on tourist revenue to the State.

Homes will be negatively impacted by having these huge towers moved closer to their homes; reducing
home values and sale potential.

Please side with NH values and do NOT vote for this project. Big money and greed cannot win.

Sincerely,
Laureen Drolet
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